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Proposed Admission Arrangements Notice 
 
In accordance with the DfE’s School Admissions Code September 2022, Violet 
Way Academy wishes to hear your views on its proposed admission 
arrangements for 2024/2025. We would like to confirm that we propose to 
make the following changes to the oversubscription criteria:  

 removing priority for children of staff  
 including priority for children in our nursery in receipt of early years 

pupil premium  

 changing the overall order of the criterion  
 

Your opinions are important to us, and we are keen to receive your comments 
on our admission arrangements before they are formally approved.   

 

The consultation period was opened on Monday 3rd October 2022 and will 
close on Monday 14th November 2022  

A full copy of the proposed admission arrangements is available on the 
school website.   

Any comments should be sent to: office@violetway.org 
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